
 

Tēnā koe   

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 31 May 2021 for information regarding 
recent redundancies. We have included our responses to your questions.  

These responses are from the last 12 months. 

1. How many redundancy payments have been made by Hutt City Council? 

a. What is the total value of these redundancy payments 

Answer: 10 redundancy payments have been made; the approximate value is 
$350k  

2. How many redundancy payments have been made to staff that have since been 
rehired by the Council? 

Answer: No one who has been made redundant has been rehired.  

a. What is the total value of these redundancy payments? 

Answer: Nil 

3. How many of these redundancy payments were made to members of the IT, GIS, and 
Apps teams respectively? 

Answer: 1  

4. How many long service payments have been made by the Council? 

Answer: 5  

a. What is the total value of these long service payments? 

Answer: Approximately $5000 

5. What is the total number of staff who have been made redundant, resigned, given 
notice, or otherwise been dismissed by the Council? 

24 June 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  



Please also provide this as a breakdown. 

Answer: Excluding fixed term and casual staff.  

• 83 resignations, 

• 10 redundancies  

• 1 dismissed  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

 

Euan Kyle 

Corporate Information Manager 




